FINAL CITIZEN PARTICIPATION REPORT
ZON17-00324

December 5, 2017
To Whom it May Concern:

This letter is to Report the efforts of our Citizen Outreach/Participation Process as required by
the City of Mesa. As required, we did complete our portion of the process. We did so by
completing the following tasks:

- Sending Citizen Participation Plan Letters to all property owners within 1000’ feet
- Sending Citizen Participation Plan Letters to all HOAs within one-half mile

- Sending Citizen Participation Plan Letters to all registered neighborhood associations
within one mile

- Meeting personally with all property owners adjacent to the property in question and
many of the property owners within 500 feet of the project site to discuss the application
for rezoning, land-splitting and eventual home construction

To date, we have not had any negative feedback about our proposal. There has been no
follow-up resulting from any of the letlers referenced above or the in-person exchange of
information with property owners. The in-person conversations with property owners all resulted
in positive experiences with those individuals indicating that they would welcome the two
additional homes in their neighborhood.

The letters were addressed by utilizing addresses on file with the Maricopa County Assessor's
Office. This course of action was given by direction of the City of Mesa. Of all the letters that
were mailed out, three of the Citizen Participation Letlers were returned with a label from the
United States Postal Service that reads, “Return to Sender; Not Deliverable As Addressed;
Unable to Forward.” We still have possession of these letters if the City needs to see or review
them at some point in time in the future.

If there are any questions, or the City of Mesa needs any further information about our Citizen
Participation efforts please do not hesitate to let us know. Our contact information is on file with
Veronica Gonzalez. Thank your for your assistance with this project.

Sincerely,
David & Staci Cutchen &
Shane & Meredith Urry





